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Annual Research Conference  
 

As part of our journey towards excellence, the IRB Office hosted the 
7th annual Research Conference on Friday, Oct. 20.  

This conference ensured that our team members are up-to-date on 
the latest regulatory guidance and best research practices and that 
Adventist HealthCare is on the cutting edge of clinical knowledge 
and practice.  

Community members, including colleagues from INOVA Health 
System, also attended the conference to learn how to effectively 
prepare for FDA inspections, what to expect due to revised federal 
regulations, and how to collaborate with the FDA to facilitate future 
research.  

To cap off the event, two research participants spoke about their 
experiences at Adventist HealthCare.  

Please contact the IRB Office for more information or to obtain 
copies of the presentations. 

New IRB Website Link  
 

The new Adventist HealthCare IRB website can be found at 
https://extranet.adventisthealthcare.com/IRB/default.htm.  

2018 IRB Meeting Schedule and Updated IRB 
Roster 
 
The 2018 IRB Meeting Schedule and updated IRB Roster can be 
found on our website at 
https://extranet.adventisthealthcare.com/IRB/IRB-Program.htm. 
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